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Immediate Release


Hudson County Board of Commissioners authorize the 
acceptance of a $60,000 Grant from the New Jersey 
Department of Health & Human Services Youth Services 
Commission, Juvenile Detention Alternatives Initiative 
Program

_____________________________________________________________


Hudson County- The Hudson County Board of Commissioners authorizes the acceptance 
of a $60,000 grant from the New Jersey Department of Health & Human Services Youth 
Services Commission, Juvenile detention Alternatives Initiative Program.  


The 2023 Grant is administered through the County of Hudson and it is awarded to 
providers that serve Hudson County Juveniles who are at risk and or involved with the 
family court system.  It permits county government to support a broad range of activities 
pertaining to all sorts of issues. The grant will fund education and work readiness 
program services for twenty-five justice involved young people on probation and their 
families,


The term of the grant will run from January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023.




Commissioner Chairman Anthony Vainieri and the Hudson County Board of 
Commissioners are committed to providing the necessary resources to assist providers 
that serve juveniles that are at risk or involved within the family court system.  

                                                    

Release #134



